
NGAIH SAYS HI
A U G U S T  N E W S L E T T E R

Important Dates
October 1, 2023 - Annual

Key Club Dues are Payable
October 1, 2023 - Trick or

Treat for UNICEF
October 15, 2023 - Youth

Opportunities Fund
Applications (YOF) Due

October 21, 2023 -
Dollywood Fall Rally




Let's Talk About August
Happy Back to School, Division 14! I
hope you guys had a good first day or
hope you have a good first day if you

haven't started. I am so excited for Key
Clubs to be active again and see what
this year has in store for our division!

Talking about Key Clubs, dues are
payable on October 1st for our early

birds! Division 14's officer training will
be held Sept 2nd and the location is yet
to be verified as I get in touch with the
people there! I am so excited to meet

you guys in person and talk about our
goals for our clubs this year. 

Contact
Information

ktkey_div14

ngaih@ktkey.org



The Ronald McDonald House Charity is a non-profit
organization founded in 1974 to help families of sick or

injured children near during their hard times. They
provide a "home-away-from-home-" as they also relieve
financial burden on families who must travel to access
medical care for the children. This helps families stay

close to the children which helps both the sick or
injured children and the families stay positive. Key Club
has been fundraising, doing drives, and/or volunteering

at a local organization. 

Key Club International Programs and
Partners

Ronald McDonald House


